December 11, 1975

Mr. John Chakamian
5 Hed Court
Middletown, New Jersey 07748

Dear Mr. Chakamian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift
of 5100 for that purpose.

Our Receipt No. 22289 is enclosed.

Sincer&ly yours,

Stephen Kambourian
Executive Director

Bnclosure

vb



